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Just a reminder for retirees  
 

The Office of Pensions no longer accepts the Blood Bank documentation. 
 
 

 
 

If future retirees are interested in participating in Members For Life, for the first time, they 

can complete the Blood Bank Contact Form available on the Office of Pensions website 

www.delawarepensions.com  (form is sent to the Blood Bank); or an account can be created 

with the Blood Bank of Delmarva at www.delmarvablood.org click donate.   

 

 

 
 
 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blood Bank of Delmarva Members for Life 

http://www.delawarepensions.com/
http://www.delmarvablood.org/


Office of Pensions 

  
 

  May 2, 2018 

 

 
 


